
     

 

Friday, February 1st was  

National Wear Red Day! 
 
 

 
 

Harvey Public Schools, Dist. 152 Central 
Office turned on a red spotlight to raise 
awareness of the issue of heart disease in 

women. 
 

We sent this picture to The American Heart 
Association website to show our SUPPORT. 

 



 


